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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten OBJ2014/3858/P 02/11/2014  03:39:37 Objection. The CGCA supports the objections raised by the residents of Dudley Court, who have 

submitted their comments to Camden. The current structures – which were constructed without 

planning consent – have had a negative impact on residential amenity, particularly relating to noise and 

security. The CGCA is concerned that the storage building is being used as an additional playroom. 

Given the placement of this building, this has caused noise disturbance for residents, particularly those 

directly above it. Additionally, the CGCA recognises the security issues that arise by the location and 

size of the structures; the photos submitted by the applicant illustrate the residents’ concerns related to 

this.
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